
 

6 December 2019 
 
Russ Housley, Chair  
Laurin Weissinger, Vice Chair 
Eric Osterweil, Vice Chair 
Denise Michel, Vice Chair 
Second Stability, Security, and Resiliency Review Team 
 
 
RE: SSR2 Review Team Additional Funding Request 
 
 
Dear Russ, Denise, Eric, and Laurin, 
 
On 7 November 2019, the ICANN Board approved US$250,000 in additional funding to 
complete the second Stability, Security, and Resiliency Review (SSR2). This action was in 
response to the SSR2 leadership request on 9 October 2019 for the additional funding. Details 
of the process that was followed in response to the request for additional funding were shared 
with the SSR2 Review Team during its public meeting with the Board Caucus Group on 5 
November 2019 and are described in the Board Resolution of 7 November 2019.  
  
The Board looks forward to receiving the SSR2 team’s recommendations when your work is 
complete. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Maarten Botterman 
Chair, ICANN Board of Directors 
 
 
 
cc: SO/AC Chairs 
 SSR2 Review Team 

https://www.icann.org/resources/board-material/resolutions-2019-11-07-en#1.j
https://www.icann.org/en/system/files/correspondence/housley-et-al-to-chalaby-et-al-09oct19-en.pdf
https://66.schedule.icann.org/meetings/1126579
https://www.icann.org/resources/board-material/resolutions-2019-11-07-en#1.j

